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Prof. Dr. P. Lakshmi, 
Dean, UWSL, 
Karnavati University

DEAN OUTREACH 

Prof. Dr. P. Lakshmi, Dean, UWSL, 
Karnavati University participated and 
completed an UGC Approved 
ShortTerm  Professional  Development 
Programme conducted by Indira 
Gandhi National Open University, held 
from 07 to 15 October, 2022.



Assistant Professor 
of Law, UWSL, KU

Ms. Priyanka Taktawala 

Ms. Priyank Taktawala, Assistant 
Professor at Unitedworld School of 
Law, Karnavati University  was invited 
by Prathama Blood Centre to conduct 
a workshop for the employees of the 
organization for gender sensitization 
and awareness about sexual 
harassment and dos and don’ts at the 
work place and beyond on the 19th of 
October 2022 at their blood Centre.
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